
Date: Sunday, July 9, 2023 at 10:20 AM
To: Ausma Malik <Councillor_Malik@toronto.ca>
Cc: "liz@campbellhousemuseum.ca" <liz@campbellhousemuseum.ca>, David McIntosh <secretary@fostrato.ca>, Don
Young <directorward11@fostrato.ca>
Subject: Support for Recommendations re Metrolinx - TEYCC session July 10
 
Dear Councillor Malik,
 
Although unable to depute at the TEYCC July 10 on this issue, please find enclosed a letter of support from FoSTRA for the
Recommendations contained within the June 26th report regarding concerns and recommendations relating to Metrolinx and
the Ontario Line.
 
We are in full agreement that better practices and protocols need to be set in place to ensure better outcomes during the
construction of this city-wide transit project.
 
Best regards,
 
Rick Green
Chair
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